
From: Adams, Gina A. 
Sent: 12/7/2012 11:51:35 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subj ect: Very B elated Thank you 

Laura, 

Thank you so very much for meeting me for lunch last month. I feel so remiss taking this long 
to say "Thanks!" I enjoyed our visit, and I appreciate the advice (regarding High Speed Rail) 
and the kind words. 

Also, I met Linda Connell from NASA's Risk Reduction program. She presented the program 
at Metrolink for the rail industry to consider. She was very informative and interesting. 

I would love to have lunch again some time.. .at this rate, we can plan on 2014! 

Thanks again, 

Gina 

Gina Adams 

California Public Utilities Commission 

gina.adams@cpuc.ca.gov 

(415) 703-2822 
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